Gainesville, Fla. Feb. 8, 1927 Prof. Charles Carver, Tuskegee Institute, Tuskegee, Alabama. Dear Prof. Carver: Thank you for your letter of January 31st and for the write-up about the Windsor, North Carolina, exhibit, which I am glad to get for the College History Committee. I am always glad to get such matter. This letter will be mailed from Ames, though Mrs. Pammel and I are in Gainesville, with our daughter and son-in-law, Mr. and Mrs. Seal. We hope to remain here until the middle of March. We are enjoying the beautiful sunshine and the spring flowers. With our best wishes, Yours truly, P/H